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Many of the citizens of Oregon are on a fixed income. As citizens of Oregon we voted 

on when/whether to have property tax increases. It seems to me by putting in a new 

government entity and paying for it by taxing Oregon citizens goes against what 

Oregon citizens voted for. By amending Oregon's constitution to tax people for 

something they did not vote for seems like a back door way of financing this new 

government department. I oppose this bill. 


